
I support HB 2329. Please change the Oregon State Song with inclusive language that is representative of our diverse community, 
including Native People, Asian Americans, African Americans, Latinx, and people of all genders.  As a resident of the Oregon coast 
the line in the current song "land of rose and sunshine" is inaccurate it actually rains a lot here.


